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The late W.L. Minckley, Professor of Life Sciences, Arizona State University, Tempe, amassed an 

extensive reprint library during his four-decade-long professional career, and the goal of this 

project was to make that library, exclusive of books and journals, available on-line in searchable 

format to end users.  The library is populated by more than eleven thousand documents 

relevant to partners and participants of the Lower Colorado River Multi-Species Conservation 

Program (MSCP), to fishery and aquatic professionals throughout the southwestern United 

States, and to interested parties around the country and the globe.  The project was funded 

jointly by Bureau of Reclamation, Phoenix Area Office, Glendale, Arizona (Robert W. Clarkson, 

COR) and the MSCP, administered through Bureau of Reclamation, Boulder City, Nevada (James 

Stolberg, COR).  Brian R. Kesner was Marsh & Associates Project Manager, and Erin M. Mills and 

Jeffrey A. Cooper performed the tedious physical and electronic tasks necessary to translate the 

paper reprint library into accessible PDF format.  The library is available for use without cost at 

www.nativefishlab.net.  Please notify us via email at library@nativefishlab.net if you encounter 

difficulty or detect any errors or omissions, and we will do our best to provide a remedy. 

         

 
 


